Lift Modernization
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CMO is planning to carry out lift L1 modernization work at PG 1 according to the latest
statutory requirements; L1 will be suspended operation from 25 March 2024 (Monday) to 28
June 2024 (Friday) inclusive. During the working period, please use lifts L5-6 at UGx.

Sorry for any inconvenience caused. Please feel free to contact our BS Duty Controller at
Tel. No. : 2358-6465 if you have any query.
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